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June 18, 2024
Dear Co-Labourers,

Greetings from way up North. We trust you are rejoicing in God’s richest blessings.

We are back to traveling again. We left Georgia on May 29th and were at Fall Creek Baptist
Church in Jonesville, NC for their Wednesday night service. On Sunday, June 2nd, we were at
Calvary Baptist Church in Union Grove, NC for Sunday School and the morning worship
service. That night we were at Turners Creek Baptist Church in Yadkinville, NC for their
evening worship service. On Monday, June 3rd, we drove from Yadkinville to Richmond, IN to
Freedom Missionary Baptist Church for their VBS.

On Tuesday, June 4th, we left Richmond on a two day drive to Apple Valley, MN to be at our
granddaughter's wedding on Friday, June 7th. We were able to go to First Baptist Church,
Rosemont, MN with her on Wednesday night and hear our grandson Samuel, their guest

speaker, preach. It was a great time to be at her wedding and to be with some of our other
grandchildren.

On Saturday, June 8th, we drove to Tea, SD to Cornerstone Baptist Church with Brother Scott
Pannell. It was a blessing to see what God is doing there. On Tuesday, June 11, we headed to
Watertown, SD to Harvest Baptist Church. On June 13, we drove seven and a half hours to
Rolla, ND to be at Turtle Mountain Baptist Church with Brother Frankic Sheridan. I preached
there on Father’s Day.

From Rolla, we are going to Billings, Montana to be with Brother John McKinney at Grace
Baptist Church. Then we will be heading to Orofino, Idaho to be with Brother Danny Vaughn at
Clearwater Baptist Church. From there, we will go to Redmond, Oregon; Colfax, Washington;
Spirit Lake, Idaho; Kellogg, Idaho; Red Lodge, Montana and Buffalo, Wyoming.

For Evelyn and me, we are doing okay. We are finding we do get tired quicker than we used to.

We have had some interesting experiences along the way. We got locked out of the truck at a
rest area for about 3 hours with the phones and all keys in the truck. Roadside service didn’t

show up as soon as they said they would. My hammer served as a key. We called ahead to
Apple Valley and had a new glass put in as soon as we got there. But through it all, God has
been good to us. That is all the good news from the Northwest and the Hutchens.

In closing, I want to thank each and everyone that pray for us as we travel across the Northwest.
Again, we thank you for your financial support also. We love and thank God for each one.

Because He cares,

Rev. Wesley Futehens

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

-.Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest. John 4:35b




